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Dear Landcarers, 
Please consider adapting this letter to write to your local State MP to invite them to join the NSW Parliamentary Friends of Landcare.  This is a great thing to do during Landcare Week.  
Learn more about your State MP here: https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/news/Pages/Who-is-my-local-member.aspx
Need more information?  Please don’t hesitate to contact Landcare NSW at administration@landcarensw.org.au

Dear 
Re	Landcare Week 3-9 August 202
During this year’s Landcare Week, we are pleased to let you know that your local Landcare groups are working hard despite the pressures of COVID.
XXXXXX [INSERT A PARAGRAPH OR TWO TO MAKE IT LOCAL]
Following the drought, bushfires and now the virus, recovery and resilience are key themes for Landcare.  The work our groups are doing is important for individual and community wellbeing and for agricultural industries, our plants, soil, animals and the natural environment.
Landcare has been around for more than 30 years and the need for communities to have the skills, resources and willingness to tackle big environmental problems is stronger than ever.
In normal conditions we would have invited you to attend an event with us to celebrate Landcare Week.  Because of COVID we are going to ask you to show your support in another way.  We would like to invite and encourage you to join the NSW Parliamentary Friends of Landcare (PFL).
NSW Parliamentary Friends of Landcare is 5 years old and is highly valued by the NSW Landcare community.  It is a non-political group that meets every so often to learn about Landcare and show support.
The group is chaired by Dugald Saunders, Member for Dubbo; deputy chair is Mick Veitch, MLC and Treasurer/Secretary is Tamara Smith, Member for Ballina.
We would be honoured if you would consider joining the PFL.  All you need to do is contact the office of Tamara Smith on 6686 7522 or ballina@parliament.nsw.gov.au.
You could also get in touch with Landcare NSW for more information.  administration@landcarensw.org.au.
Thank you for your support.
Yours sincerely

XXX Landcare Group
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